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aus, 1st May 1918.

eir,-

In reply to your letter of the 24th ultimo I have

to say it is regretted that we have been unable as yet to

comply with the demande of the Registrar General at Vinnip

in connection with the plan of that portion of the towne!

of The Pae surveyed by Mr.proudfoot. lvery effort is bei

made to meet his desnands and it hoped that we will be suc-

ceseful in doing so.

Your obeglent servant,

F.D.W.Lea

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

David Clapp Esq..

###rri8ter etc..

The Paa, Man.
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